
Barbara a. Luker 
Executive secretary 
Municipal Building 
227 south Front street 
St Peter, MN 56082.0270 

Docket Number: A-5949 

Dear Ms. Luker: 

May1, 1998 

City of st. Peter 
M.S. 414.033, Subd. 2(1J 
Ordinance No. 293, 2nd series 

The Minnesota Municipal Board has now processed and approved the above 
·ordinance in accordance with Minnesota statutes, Chapter 414, and the Rules of 
Procedure. 

The law requires that a copy of the annexation ordinance must be delivered 
immediately by the governing body of the municipality to the appropriate county 
auditor or auditors, and filed with the township and the secretary of state. we 
recommend that you also file the annexation ordinance with the county Recorder. 
If you have population in the affected area, please contact the state 
Demographer's Office at f612J 296-9036 for forms. 

The annexation is final upon the date the ordinance is approved by the . 
Board, which is the date of this letter. 

PDL:ry 

cc: Nicollet county Auditor 
Oshawa Township Clerk 
state Demographer's Office 
secretary of state 

SincerelY, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 




